
Dear Commitee Members: 
 
I'm writing today with huge concerns regarding redistricting.  I live in Warren, Oregon and have 
a small business here.  I choose to live in this area and build a business here because I desire to 
live in a small rural setting.  If I wanted to live in Portland, I would have bought a home and 
started a business there.  I do not want any urban development in Columbia County.  We are a 
rural lifestyle community and my husband and I do NOT want further development in Columbia 
County. 
 
Please consider my request and desire. 
 
Thank you, 
Liana Viken 
 


